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This is horrible bill .. whether you have land for farming , commercial, or private the 

water that is on the land belongs to that landowner.Oregon keeps over reaching the 

citizens of the state to the point people are moving.  We are taxed enough here 

everything is being taxed and this is so unconstitutional and  with the Chevron order 

reversed this is also means this initiative is illegal.  Please do not let this bill go thru . 

The future of Oregon is at stake . Please oppose!  


